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Dear OAAS Supporters, 

 

The OAAS Convention is taking place on February 22-24, 2024, with an added evening of hospitality, and 

we are looking to continue the amazing hospitality to all delegates, like was done in 2023 

 

The OAAS understands that networking and comradery amongst attendees is a very important feature 

and a reason for people to travel to the convention, however delivering a safe event is priority.   The 

OAAS will be bringing back the traditional hospitality suite, however we are also encouraging everyone 

to visit and socialize in larger areas, while at the convention. 

Saying that, each attendee will be receiving two complimentary beverage tickets at the registration 

desk, which will display all the sponsors and partners, who are willing to support this popular feature.   A 

great opportunity for your logo to displayed nearly 1,000 to the convention delegates.  Tickets that can 

be redeem during the evening showcases and entertainment on Thursday, Friday and Saturday. 

 

For the rate of $1,000 you are invited to be a supporter of this fun feature at the 2024 Convention. 

In addition, for your contribution, you will be recognized on conference partnership signage, on any 

social media postings and mobile app advertising opportunities. 

Thank you for considering this request and I look forward to working together to make the 2024 OAAS 

Convention a safe and successful event.   Any questions please let me know.  Hope to hear from you 

soon, 

 

Sincerely 

 

Kathryn Lambert 

OAAS Convention Administrator 
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